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Dear Senators, 

I Oppose HJR 11.  As someone who has collected petition signatures, I know how 

much work it is for the true grass roots, hard working, Oregonians to gather enough 

signatures for a ballot initiative.  Meanwhile, it will not stop people from outside of 

Oregon, with lots of money, to PAY people, to gather signatures.  That is how so 

many bad initiatives have gotten on our ballots.  So, if you really want to solve a real 

problem of too many BAD initiatives, please stop people from outside of Oregon from 

being able to get involved.   

Please vote NO on this measure.  It will hurt Oregonians, not help them. 

 

Thank you, 

Karen Schmidlin 

Washington County PCP House Captain 


